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COVID-19 Cases in Houston County Schools 
Reporting Date: March 11, 2022

The current report includes positive COVID-19 testing reported during the period of Friday, March 4 through 
Thursday, March 10. The next COVID-19 case report will be available at www.hcbe.net on Friday, March 18 
and will include cases reported from Friday, March 11 through Thursday, March 17.

The Houston County School District only reports positive COVID-19 testing when the total number of reported 
cases is greater than 10. 
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